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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 43336 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Cancer Services  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
I would be grateful if you could please provide the following information with regards to patients treated with 
Durvalumab (Imfinzi) and Nivolumab. 
 
Where the specified Nov 23 – March 24 timeframe is not possible to provide, could you please provide the 
latest 5 months of data you have, and specify which timeframe this covers. 
 
1.      How many unique total patients were treated in the last 5 months (Nov 23 – March 24) with Durvalumab 
for the following indications? 
 
A)      Biliary Tract Cancer 
B)      Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer 
 
2.      How many unique total patients were treated in the last 5 months (Nov 23 – March 24) with Nivolumab 
for early stage (respectable) non-small cell lung cancer (Stages 1 – 3b). 
 
3.      How many unique total patients were treated last month (March 24) with Durvalumab for the following 
indications? 
 
C)      Biliary Tract Cancer 
D)      Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer 
 
4.      How many patients received their first treatment in the last 5 months (Nov 23 – March 24) with 
Durvalumab for the following indications? 
 
E)      Biliary Tract Cancer 
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F)      Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer 
 
The Kent and Medway NHS and Social Care Partnership Trust provide the adult mental health care and 
treatment for the Kent and Medway area. We are not commissioned to provide cancer services or 
treatment, so are therefore unable to provide a response to your request. 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




